
Dear parents, 
  
I hope you are all keeping well. This is the last week of homework and as you will see I am 
just tying up a few loose ends. Thanks for all your hard work the last few months. I hope you 
all have a lovely summer and a well-earned rest. I am not going to lay out a daily record of 
work for this week.  
 
Reading: Core Reader 3 – ‘Fish and Chips’ p. 22 – 24.  
 
Sight words: were, the, have, said, here, you, are. 
 
Double sounds: were, cash, fish, chips 
 
*Granny – y in granny makes an ‘e’ sound.  
 
Skills book: p. 23 + 24.  
 
*Regarding core reader 4, we will do it in September. It will be a good foundation before 
starting on the senior infant readers.  
 
Go With the Flow A (big book): Please complete the next two pages.  
 
Busy at Maths: p. 29.  
 
Please hold on to the children’s ‘Busy at Maths,’ ‘Go With the Flow,’ and ‘Skills book’ and we 
will finish them in September.  
 
 
 
 
Míle buíochas, 
 
Áine.  


